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  Tues-Fri          15-18/8 Year 6 Camp ς Coonawarra Farm Resort 
     Regional Soccer Finals 

  Thursday 17/8 Year 3 Singing Concert ς 6.30pm at Rivergum Performing Arts Centre 
     Year 5 Singing Concert ς 7.45pm at Rivergum Performing Arts Centre 
  Friday  18/8 Year 3 & 4 Assembly ς 2.40pm in Gym 
  Monday  21/8 District Athletics Carnival ς Knox Athletics Track 
     2AB & 2WR Nude Food Celebration 
  Thursday 24/8 Year 4 Activity ς Terrariums at TMPS 
  Friday  25/8 Whole School Assembly ς 2.40pm in Gym ς Book week 
     Book Week Celebration ς Dress Up Day 
  Monday  28/8 Year 3 Excursion ς Moonlit Sanctuary (Rescheduled) 
  Tuesday  29/8 Year 1 Excursion ς La Trobe Wildlife Sanctuary 
  Friday  1/9 FathersΩ Day Stall 
     Year 5 & 6 Assembly ς 2.40pm in Gym 
  Tuesday  5/9 Orders and money due back Canteen Footy Day Lunch by 4.00pm 
  Friday  8/9 Prep, Year 1 & 2 Assembly ς 2.40pm in Gym 
  Friday   15/9 Year 3 & 4 Assembly ς 2.40pm in Gym 
  Tuesday  19/9 Canteen Footy Day Lunch 
  Friday  22/9 Whole School Assembly ς 9.00am in Gym 
     Last Day of Term 3 ς School finishes at 2.30pm 
  Monday  9/10 First Day of Term 4 ς School commences at 9.00am 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

2017 Naplan 

Today we will be sending home the Naplan results for students in Years 3 and 5. While we were very happy with our schoolΩs 

overall results, the most important results are each studentΩs results.  
 

At school, we compare each studentΩs results with our expectations for that student. We also use the overall data to track the 

schoolΩs progression, and compare it with our own data. If you have any questions about your childΩs Naplan report, please 

speak to your childΩs teacher. 
 

Wearing School Uniform 
IΩm sure that all parents are aware that students are expected to wear school uniform to school every day. Students may wear a 

coat/jacket to and from school that is not school uniform, however they are expected to only wear this coat/jacket to and from 

school ς NOT at school except outside at recess or lunchtime if it is cold. While they are at school they should only wear school 

uniform. 

 

Last WeekΩs Assembly 
At last FridayΩs special assembly, I was very surprised and humbled to be presented with a lovely plaque and Certificate of 

Appreciation for my 55 years of service to Education by our local MP, Hon. Luke Donnellan.  

It was a very moving occasion for me. Thank you to everyone who was involved in organising the event. 
 

2018 Enrolments 
Parents are advised that we are now taking enrolments for 2018. If you have a child who will be starting school next year , 

please visit the school to organise enrolment. 

John Hurley 

Principal 

J
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Welcome to Laith Al - Halaseh who commenced at Thomas Mitchell this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE SENT HOME THIS WEEK 
 

Year 4 Camp Medical Forms 
 

 

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK  

Reminder to all parents volunteering in classrooms, activities, excursions and camps, you are 

required to provide us with a Working With Children Check PRIOR to assisting. Have you applied for 

yours yet? 

 

We appreciate every offer of assistance in classroom activities and very much value the work 

parents do with our students during school hours.  Please see the office if you require assistance.  

 

 

 

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN 201 7 

Thank you for all the stickers we have been receiving both at school and in the box at Safeway Endeavour 
Hills.  We are well on the way to earning some fabulous resources for our school.   
 
Blank sticker sheets are available at the office if you would like to fill up a sheet of your own, remember for 
every $10 spent at Woolworths you earn one sticker for our school.  Completed sheets or loose stickers 
can be placed in the collection box at the office. 
 
 

 

Canteen Special Footy Day Lunch ς Tuesday 19th September 
The canteen will be holding a Special Footy Day Lunch on Tuesday, 19th September. There will be 
no other lunch orders on this day. Order forms have been sent home today with the newsletter.  
 
Order forms and money are due back at school no later than 4.00pm on 
Tuesday 5th September. 

 
No late orders will be accepted.  
Canteen Staff 



Booking a Parent, Teacher, Student Interview with 

Sentral 
Step 1 

Log onto your Student & Parent Portal account using your 

email and password. If you have not created your account, 

you will need to do this first. Please contact the school office 

for details on this process or if you are experiencing any 

difficulties.  

 

The registration window will open on Friday 18th August at 

9am and will close on Thursday 7th September at 3.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

Step 2 

Once logged in, click the 

interviews button. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 3 

You will then see teachers that are available for 

you to book an interview with. Please select a 

ǘƛƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ first. 

You may also wish to book an interview with 

ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƛǎǘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ.  

 

Please ensure you leave a gap between 

interview times to allow time to move between 

interviews. Note that interviews run over two 

nights and you can change the night with the 

drop down arrow. 

 
 

 



Nude Food @ TMPS 
 

Nude food winners for Week 4: 
 

Junior School: 2WR with 54 nude lunches for the week 
Middle School: 3AS with 44 nude lunches for the week 
Upper School: 6TG with 57 nude lunches for the week 

 

To see some simple recipes use this QR reader or visit the TMPS Nude Food blog at 

http://tmpsnudefood.blogspot.com.au/Φ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ άƴǳŘŜέ ǊŜŎƛǇŜ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŀƴŘ ƛǘ 

to Mrs A and it could be featured in a newsletter and on the TMPS Nude Food blog. 

 

What ƛǎ ŀ άbǳŘŜέ ƭǳƴŎƘ ōƻȄΚ 

! άƴǳŘŜέ ƭǳƴŎƘ ōƻȄ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ƴƻ ǇƭŀǎǘƛŎ ǿǊŀǇǇŜǊǎ ƻǊ ǊǳōōƛǎƘ ǘƘŀǘ ƎƻŜǎ ǘƻ ƭŀƴŘŦƛƭƭΦ ¦ǎŜ 

re-useable containers to build a healthy and rubbish free lunch box. Remember, fruit scraps 

are not included as rubbish!   

 

Every day ǿŜ Ŏƻǳƴǘ Ƙƻǿ Ƴŀƴȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ŜŀŎƘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ōǊƛƴƎ άƴǳŘŜέ ƭǳƴŎƘ ōƻȄŜǎ όƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǎƴŀŎƪ ŀƴŘ ƭǳƴŎƘύΦ ¢ƘŜ 

winning class for the junior, middle and senior school will receive a certificate and the overall winner for the term 

will receive a special treat. 

 

For more information, contact Rose Arbuthnot. 

 

Uniform Shop ς Price Increase 
As from Monday, 9th October (first day of Term 4), there will be a price increase due to an increase in printing costs. 

 

If you need uniform, take advantage and buy it now before the price increase.  

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN TIMES ς TERM 3 2017 
 

Every Friday morning 8.30am to 9.30am 

18th & 25th August 

1st, 8th, 15th & 22nd September 
 

Every Tuesday afternoon 3.00pm ς 4.00pm 

22nd & 29th August 

5th, 12th & 19th September 

 

 

 

 

  

http://tmpsnudefood.blogspot.com.au/


Parent Direct Toy Fundraiser  
²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜŘ ŎŀǘŀƭƻƎǳŜǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ΨtŀǊŜƴǘ 5ƛǊŜŎǘ ¢ƻȅ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊΩΦ  Families are 

under no obligation to purchase toys from this catalogue, however if you wish to do so the 

school will receive up to 25cents of every dollar you spend.  (Red items reward us with .25c 

per dollar, Orange items with .20c per dollar and Green items with .10c per dollar.) 

 

Spare catalogues are available from the school office. Some families have already received 

their purchases. 

 

 

Ordering is easy: 

To order online go to www.parentdirect.com.au  

 

1. Browse and add the toys you ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ōǳȅ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ΨŎŀǊǘΩ 
2. Nominate Thomas Mitchell Primary School for the fundraising voucher 
3. Finalise payment and your goods will be delivered direct to your home address.  Orders above $150 have 

no delivery fees added and will be delivered within 10 days. 
 

If you wish to place a paper order, go to page 65 of the catalogue 
 

1. Complete: 
Customer Details    (your own information)  
School Details ς Thomas Mitchell Primary School, Thomas Mitchell Dve., 
Endeavour Hills VIC 3802   
Phone 03 9706 2254  
Delivery option - please select Option 2 and complete your home address for delivery  

 

Payment details 
2. Return your completed form to the school office anytime up to FRIDAY 15th SEPTEMBER 2017 (orders 

will be placed on a weekly basis and delivery will occur within 10 days from the end of the week you 
submit your order)                       OR 
 

3. Post your completed form to Parent Direct Pty Ltd, PO Box 6453 Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 at any time 
up to MONDAY 11th DECEMBER 2017 (orders received in the mail after 18th December will not be 
processed). 

 

Please remember to nominate Thomas Mitchell Primary School so that we may receive credits to purchase 

educational resources for use at school.  Every dollar will be used to benefit our students! 

Thank you for supporting our fundraiser. 

 

 

The school runs a Playgroup for 0-5 year olds each Thursday morning from 9:15am ς 10:30am during the school term 
in the Early Learning Centre.  We ask for a gold coin donation to participate and for parents to please bring a nut free 
snack for their child/ren.   
 
It is a great opportunity to meet other parents of children attending our school or local families and for your younger 
children to meet other children who may be joining the school in the future.  Please feel free to bring a friend along, 
or if you know someone with younger children who would like to join this group, please let them know. Fun activities 
include: playdough, painting, pasting, stories, music, singing and games.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 

 

http://www.parentdirect.com.au/


Childrenôs Book Week 
August 19th ï 26th

 

 

¢ƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ .ƻƻƪ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƻŦ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀ Ǌǳƴǎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ .ƻƻƪ ²ŜŜƪΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƴƎŜǎǘ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŦŜǎǘƛǾŀƭ ƛƴ 

Australia. A panel of judges looks at books submitted by publishers written or illustrated by Australian authors and 

illustrators. They read all the books and then select those that are to be short-listed. The judges look mainly for 

literary quality and then decide on the winners. Book Week celebrates and highlights the importance of reading. It is 

a fantastic opportunity to encourage children to read. Thomas Mitchell will be involved in a range of activities during 

Book Week. 
 

¢ƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ƛǎ ά9ǎŎŀǇŜ ǘƻ 9ǾŜǊȅǿƘŜǊŜέΦ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪǎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

library lesson, during lunchtime or before and after school. All children will vote for their favourite book and the 

winning book will be announced during the Book Week assembly on 25th August. Parents are very welcome to come 

in and look at the book display. 
 

COMPETITIONS 
Book Week Dress Up Day 

On Friday 25th August, TMPS will hold their Book Week Dress Up Day. Students are invited to dress as their favourite 

character from a book or as their favourite author. Prizes will be given to both the most creative and the best 

dressed students in each year level. 
 

Poster Competition 

Students in all year levels are ŀƭǎƻ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀ ǇƻǎǘŜǊ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴǘŜǊǇǊŜǘŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǘƘŜƳŜΣ 

Ψ9ǎŎŀǇŜ ǘƻ 9ǾŜǊȅǿƘŜǊŜΩΦ ¢ƘŜ ƧǳŘƎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ŎǊŜŀǘƛǾŜ ŜƴǘǊƛŜǎΦ 9ƴǘǊƛŜǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ǎǳōƳƛǘǘŜŘ ōȅ  

Friday 18th August, to Room 7 (2DF). The winners will be announced at assembly. 

  

If any parents have child-friendly magazines or catalogues they wish to donate for craft activities relating to book 

ǿŜŜƪΣ ŎƻǳƭŘ ȅƻǳ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΣ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ 
 

The Book Week Committee 
 

 "There are many little ways to enlarge your child's world. Love of books is the best of all."  

ð Jacqueline Kennedy 

 

Student Banking ς Wednesday each week 

This week we had a total of 75 deposits.  

 

Student banking is a great way to encourage your child to save money and at the same time raise 

funds for the school. The Commonwealth Bank also has a fun rewards program, where the students can redeem 10 

silver tokens that they receive with every deposit made through the school.  

If you are interested in signing up your child with the program, you can do so online via the web address below, or by 

visiting a commonwealth bank branch.  

www.commbank.com.au/personal/kids/school-banking 

http://www.commbank.com.au/personal/kids/school-banking


New competition: On Monday, the Commonwealth Bank launched an exciting School Banking competition with 

prizes to win and an incredible game experience. /ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ άŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƴƻǘƛŎŜ ōƻŀǊŘέ ǘƻ ǾƛŜǿ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎǘŜǊ ƻǊ Ǿƛǎƛǘ 

www.commbank.com.au/futuregames 

 

REWARDS available:  

Last yearΩs tŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƎ ōŀƎ ǘŀƎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ Term 1 & 2 rewards: colour changing markers, tablet case and 3D chalk. 

(Out of stock: blue and yellow -Cyber- hand ball) Term 3: smiley key ring and black and yellow (Volt) handball.   

When banking next, place a note for your reward choice and 10 silver tokens, or 1 gold token, to redeem these rewards. 

From the Thomas Mitchell Banking Team 

  

 

SPORT NEWS 

                                                     

TMPS Soccer Team 

Congratulations to our Thomas Mitchell Soccer Team who 

participated in the Regional Soccer Finals last Monday. The 

competition took place at Casey Comets FC and displayed 

some very tough competition, but Thomas Mitchell 

performed extremely well. Thomas Mitchell played in three 

games and lost by one goal in the first two matches and in 

the last match lost by two goals to Brighton Primary School, 

who ended up playing in the grand final.  

 

We look forward to building our Thomas Mitchell Soccer 

Team and competing next year!  

 

 

 

 

District Athletics Team 

Good luck  to all students who have qualified for the District Athletics Carnival.  

 

The carnival will be held at Knox Athletics Track on Monday 21st August. 

 

 
 

House Points 

Total House Point Results for 2017: 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week!  

Olivia Goder 

Physical Education Teacher 

1st   Freeman 5,070 

2nd Bradman 4,090 

3rd   Perkins 4,080 

4th   Fraser  3,50 

http://www.commbank.com.au/futuregames


Entertainment Books 
For a limited time, when you purchase an Entertainment 

Book youΩll receive a BONUS $10 Woolworths WISH 

eGift Card! Just in case youΩre after a gift for Dad this 

FathersΩ Day, there is also free delivery for a limited time. 

 

You can still purchase a book online by visiting the 

website www.entertainmentbook.com.au.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 17th August 2017 

OSHC Telephone Number - 0415 326 328 

This week the children have been having loads of fun with some new craft activities including ð scratch art, 

doyleyôs paper fans and umbrellas, stained glass frames, washi creation, book marks and coloured paper pom-

poms. On Monday we made some yummy rice noodles with vegetables and later this week the children will be 

making vanilla cake with sultanas. With the cold weather upon us the children have enjoyed playing board games 

such as- eco game, draughts with fidgets, connectorôs, chess and memory mat, while in the gym the children have 

been able to play some great group games including the spoon game, basketball and run if. 

With so many exciting activities happening in OSHC, come in have a look and see how much fun the children are 

having. 

Just a friendly reminder to parents, please ensure your information and bookings have been updated via the parent 

portal. Also, please contact us if your child will not be attending the After School Care session you have booked 

them in for, so we are aware that they have been safely collected from school. 

The Camp Australia OSHC team! J 

 

http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/


 



 

 


